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On behalf of the undersigned Eritrean opposition groups, we are writing  this open letter to you
to express our grave concerns about the fate of  Eritrean refugees and asylum-seekers in
Tigray, Ethiopia. For the last  two decades, Eritreans have been faced with the impossible
choice of  remaining under a brutal dictatorship at home or of terrifying and  dangerous journey
risking their lives in search of protection, freedom,  security and protection in and out of the
sub-region. During these  difficult times, Ethiopia has generously offered shelter and protection 
to more than 173,000 Eritreans awaiting return upon change or  resettlement to third countries.
Ethiopia’s generous reception and  protection of Eritrean refugees during these turbulent times
will be  remembered for generations to come.
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